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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Training on the Identification and Designation of Management Zones of Protected
Areas under the NIPAS for Luzon and Visayas Cluster on 3-8 July 2022
1 message

BMB Npd <npd@bmb.gov.ph> Mon, Jun 13, 2022 at 3:03 PM
To: CDDTS DENR-CAR <cddts.denrcar@gmail.com>, denr1pambcs2022@gmail.com, DENR PAMBCS
<denrpambcsr02@gmail.com>, PAWD DENR <denr3pawd@yahoo.com>, DENR Mimaropa Region
<mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, cddmimaropa@gmail.com, Protected Area <protectedareas5@gmail.com>, CDD DENR - 5
<cdddenr5@yahoo.com>, denr7cdd@gmail.com, cddpambcs.denr8@gmail.com
Cc: Maria Gabrielle Jacob <mgjacob98@gmail.com>, ramon.reyes@obf.ateneo.edu, Jamie Tabing
<jtabing.bmb@gmail.com>, Reneo Vicente <reneo.vicente@bmb.gov.ph>, Juliana Balogo <juliana.balogo@bmb.gov.ph>,
Francisco Feliciano <francismsf39@gmail.com>, Daniel Garino <daniel.garino@bmb.gov.ph>, Jennelyn Asegurado
<jennelyn.asegurado@bmb.gov.ph>

Dear Sirs and Mesdames,

Good afternoon!

Please be informed that the training on the identification of management zones of PAs under the NIPAS for Luzon and
Visayas Cluster will be held on 3-8 July 2022 in Pangasinan. As such, personnel identified in DENR Special Order No.
2022-141 are invited to participate in the training.

We will keep you posted on the details of the training. Attached is the signed Memorandum-invitation for your reference.

Kindly confirm receipt of this email. Thank you and our best regards.

National Parks Division
DENR - Biodiversity Management Bureau
Ninoy Aquino Parks and Wildlife Center
Quezon Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
Trunkline: (02) 8924-6031 loc. 232

Confidentiality Notice: The contents of this message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) and
may contain confidential and/or privileged information that may be legally protected from disclosure. If you are not the
intended recipient of this message, or if this message has been addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the
sender by reply email and then delete this message and any attachments from your system. If you are not the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, copying, or storage of this message or its attachments is
strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.
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